
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Waite, Brian A [BWaite@chevron.com]
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2013 11:15 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Re: Response to Request for Closure - Chevron #9-2506 (RO146)

Categories: Red Category

Thank you, Mark.   
 
We have ceased all activities at this site while we wait for your prompt review. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian A. Waite, P.G.  
Project Manager 
Marketing Business Unit 
Chevron EMC 
Office: (925) 790‐6486 
Cell: (925) 640‐9188 
 
 
On Feb 8, 2013, at 9:56 AM, "Detterman, Mark, Env. Health" <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote: 

Mr. Waite, 
ACEH has undertaken review of the “Addendum to Case Closure Request” report dated December 12, 
2012.  Based on my calculations a response will be due next week on February 11th; however, the 
response will require limited additional time.  While I have attempted to complete the review by this 
week, and respond accordingly, I have a 11 day vacation that is scheduled to begin shortly, and this has 
complicated the timing of the response.  Consequently, I wanted to provide advance notice that I will 
require an additional three to four weeks to respond due to the vacation and other currently scheduled 
conflicts.  The site will remain a high priority upon my return.  Thank you. 
Should you have questions, please let me know. 
Regards, 
  
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
  
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
  
  


